

PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY GOVERNMENT

OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE

May 30, 2024

The Honorable Jolene Ivey Chair Prince George's County Council Wayne K. Curry Administration Building 1301 McCormick Drive Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772

Dear Chair Ivey:

On April 9, 2024, I transmitted a Bill that would amend Subtitle 11, Fire Safety; Division 8, Emergency Transportation Fee, Section 11-346 to adjust the current rates for emergency transportation services rendered in a three-phased approach due to inflation and increased cost of operations.

Since the requested FY25 emergency transportation fees were adopted in CB-45-2024, the Administration request that CB-36-2024 is withdrawn.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Sakinda L. Skinner, Esq., Council Liaison, at (301) 780-2953.

Sincerely,

Angela D. Alsobrooks County Executive

Angela Alsobrooks